
"Blessed to Be a Blessing"

TO OUR HIGH POINT FAMILY!!

The Central Children’s Home of Oxford, NC has been a special mission of our auxiliary for many
years. Since we were unable to make our annual visit and contributions in May, we are excited to
let this be our special mission project during the Annual Session.

 Here is a list of needs that have been provided by the Home:
·Twin Mattress Protector Covers & Pillow Protector Covers
·Twin Sheet Sets
·Clothes Hampers/Medium Laundry Baskets
·Bath Cloths & Towels
·Shower Liners
·Dish Liquid/Dish Washer Detergent
·Laundry Detergent Fragrance
·Toilet Paper/Paper Towels
·Pine Sol/Lysol/Clorox Disinfecting Spray/Toilet Bowl Cleaner
·Trash Can Liners/13 Gallon & 55 Gallon
GIFT CARDS – Subway, Taco Bell, Domino’s Pizza, Bojangles, Pizza Hut, KFC, Wendy’s,
Little Caesar’s Pizza - These are to help when the children are taken out to eat.
Wal-Mart - $25 – to be given to each child and staff member for their individual needs.

You may bring your gift card(s) and/or other items to New Faith during our Annual Session, 
July 17th – 19th. It is our desire to present these blessings to a representative from the
Central Children’s Home during the Woman’s Auxiliary Annual Session on Wednesday, 
July 19th.

The Home requires that a donation form needs to be filled out for the monetary value of your
gift(s). This may be found on the association’s website at hpassociation.com.
We are praising and thanking God in advance for the blessings that you will share in this mission
endeavor. As always, we thank each of you for your loving kindness, sharing hearts, and helping
hands.
For questions, please contact Sister Sonja Hopkins, 336-577-5883 or Sister Sheila Sullivan, 
336-682-4253.

We Remain in His Service,

HP Woman’s Auxiliary
Sister Sheila Sullivan, Chair
Sister Sonja Hopkins, CCH Chair

Mission Project


